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SUNDAY SCHEDULE 
  

   9:00 am ~ Beth Moore Bible Study 

   9:00 am ~ Sunday School for all ages 
 10:15 am ~ Worship Service 
Nursery open for 5 and under 
  1:30 pm ~ Mizo/Burmese Service 
  6:00 pm ~ Mizo Youth  
  (Second & Last Sundays) 

 All are welcome here! Please join us! 
 

 
WEEKDAY SCHEDULE 
 

Monday 
 10:00 am ~ Bible Study 
    1:00 pm ~ Exercise Class 
       7:00 pm ~ Scouts        
Tuesday 
 10:30 am ~ Covenant Group 
 11:00 am ~ The Shepherdôs Table 
Wednesday 
   6:00 pm ~ Beth Moore & More Study Group 
Saturday 
      8:00 a.m. - 12:00 p.m. ~ Farmers Market 

 
*Weekly Worship Bulletins and past Spire publications are 
now available online.   
View them at www.greenwoodumc.org 

 

 
September 
    3   Labor Day Cook-out/Pitch-in @ 4:00 p.m. 
    4   Church & Office Closed 
    6   UMW Fall Pitch-In Meeting@ 6:00 p.m. 
    7   Music Ministry Practice @ 6:30 p.m. 
    9   UMM Breakfast @ 8-10 a.m. 
  11   Tri Kappa @ 6:00 p.m. 
  11   Trustees Meeting @ 7:00 p.m. 
  15   UMW Executive Meeting @ 9:30 a.m. 
  16   UMW Purse Auction @ 2:00 p.m. 
  17   Mizo Special Music @ 10:15 a.m. 
  17   Missions Meeting @ 11:30 a.m. 
  20   Prime Timers @ TBD 
  20   Charge Conference 
  24   Eagle Scout Dinner @ 5:00 p.m. 
  25   Ad Council Meeting @ 6:30 p.m. 
  29   Holy Cow Dinner @ 4:30 p.m. 
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Sept. 3     ~  Labor Day Cook-Out/Pitch-In 
Sept. 4     ~  Church Office Closed 
Sept. 6     ~  UMW Fall Pitch-In Meeting 
Sept. 7     ~  Music Ministry Practice Starts  
Sept. 9     ~  UMM Breakfast 
Sept. 11   ~  Tri Kappa 
Sept. 11   ~  Trusteeôs Meeting 
Sept. 15   ~  UMW Executive Meeting 

Sept. 16   ~  UMW Purse Auction 
Sept. 17   ~  Mizo Special Music 
Sept. 17   ~  Missions Meeting 
Sept. 20   ~  Prime Timers 
Sept. 20   ~ Charge Conference 
Sept. 24   ~  Eagle Scout Dinner 
Sept. 25   ~  Ad Council Meeting 
Sept. 29   ~  Holy Cow Dinner 

September dates to rememberé 

Greenwood UMC Vision Statement: 
òTo be a church home where Godõs love welcomes and encourages 

all people to become disciples of Jesus Christ.ó 

Youth Car Wash 

UMM Community Breakfast 

Youth Car Wash 

UMW Meeting 

Fletcher Place Day of Service 

August Leadership Meeting 

Scouts Menôs Choir 
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What a week! At this writing, we have welcomed 45 children into our 
preschool. I watched these children come to the school, holding 
hands with their parents and grandparents, their steps bouncing and 
their eyes so bright and cheerful. A photographer took pictures of 
each child with a backpack on their first day of school, finding their 
lockers. Every day they line up single file and march into their   
classroom equipped with all kinds of learning tools. They make our 

church school   joyful.  
 
Thanks to our teachers- Tish, Angie and Brittany- our preschool is still strong,          
welcoming children for early education since 1978. They teach the basics of how to  
relate to one another in kindness with Christ at the center and expose them to all kinds 
of learning opportunities, from numbers to the alphabet. I am happy to see our school 
with children of many different social and racial backgrounds: in addition to White and 
Black, we  also have Asian, Hispanic, and Punjabi, all from this neighborhood. A    
popular view is that children from certain social groups are naturally better students. 
However, our teachers were happy to share with me their findings from experience: all 
our parents are convinced of an innate scholastic aptitude of their children. While there 
are many influences, I believe that it is the confidence the parents instill in their kids 
that drives them to do well even at the preschool level, and to move on to further       
education. We believe that all children can live up to their potential, in a supportive   
environment at home and school.  
 
The truth is, if you think you can or you think you can't--you are right! The basic fact is 
that you will never exceed your own belief in yourself; if you entertain a limiting belief 
about yourself, that belief will guarantee failure. Change that to a positive self-belief, 
and you stand an excellent chance of success. Children take the adults in their lives 
very seriously. If our children are genuinely convinced that we believe in them, they 
will trust this to be true and act accordingly. Unfortunately, the reverse is also true. The 
most blessed thing you can say to your children is, "I know you can do it." And when 
they indeed fulfill your expectation say to them, "See, you did it." 
 
Another area of ministry I am very proud of is our Scouting ministry.  Our church    
supports two charters, Boy Scout Troop 263 and Cub Scout Pack 260 since before 
WWII. We are blessed to have enough space for them to play and even camp onsite.  
With the Key 3 Leadership roles and committee structure, our church continues to   
provide ministry to the children and youth in the community.  We have about 60      
children and youth in scouting ministry.  Adding scouting leaders, parents and siblings 
to that, and we have over 100 people involved in the leadership development ministry 
for the future of America.  A plan to recruit our Mizo community into scouting ministry 
is in the works, but it takes time.  Many thanks to the dedicated leaders giving away 
their time and resources to building up the scouting ministry. 

18th Annual  
Anderson Orchard Trip 

 
Wednesday, September 20  

$5 per person  
 

Starting with lunch at Greyôs Restaurant, 
Prime Timers will follow lunch with a visit 
to Andersonôs Orchard.  Donôt forget to 
bring your money for lunch and any       
orchard purchases.   
 
 
 
If you have any questions, please contact 
Missy Johnson at 317-888-1248 or   
Shirley Vleck at 317-881-1140. 

 

Kitchen Ministry & Shepherd�¶s Table 
 
 
Sept. 10 ~ 2nd SUNDAY FELLOWSHIP  
 

 
Shepherd�¶s Table Menu:   

 
 

Sept. 5:    Hawaiian Ham & Sausage,  
  Salad, Rolls, & Dessert 
 

Sept. 12:  Ham & Beans, Cornbread,  
  Salad & Dessert 
 

Sept. 19:  Sloppy Joe Casserole, Salad, 
  Garlic Bread & Dessert 
 

Sept. 26:  Pulled Chicken Dinner, Roasted  
     Potatoes, Salad, Rolls/Bread & Dessert 
 
 

Thank you, Jim Hertel and the Williams 
Family, for sharing the ñgreen thumbò 
bounty of your summer gardens.  It is very 
appreciated!! 
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August 
was 
great! 

Mac nô Cheese Fundraiser 

Car Wash Fundraiser 

(16) 
(17) 
(19) 
(22) 
(30) 

Pattie Twymanééé. 
Michael Stivers...éé. 
Virginia Dungan...éé 
Elaine Georgeé.éé.. 
Edith Smitheré..éé. 

 (1) 
(2) 

 (2) 
(3) 
(5) 
(5) 
(9) 
(12) 
(13) 
(13) 

Paul Jewettééééé..  
David Penofféééé...  
Margaret Stivers.ééé  
Arthur Bryan.éééé.. 
Ilene Qualkinbush..éé. 
Shirley Vleckéé.éé.. 
Glen Colemané.ééé. 
David Peebleséééé 
Tony Drabické...éé.. 
Steven Milleréé...é.. 

September Birthdays  
 
 
 
 
 

Bill and Andrea Kochéé.(2) 
 
Mr. & Mrs. Ryan Tracyé(15) 
 
Mr. & Mrs. Jim Loperé..(18) 
 
Richard & Judy Williams.(20) 


